From: Wallace, Gregory (CDC/CCID/NCIRD) 
Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2008 12:34 PM
To: NCIRD Immunization Grantee Mailbox (CDC)
Subject: Hib Vaccine Interim Recommendations Reminder
Please find the attached flyer that is on our shortage website:  http://wwwdev.cdc.gov/vaccines/vac-gen/shortages/
 

We are still finding pockets where providers think that the interim recommendations are office specific and still providing the 12-15 month booster dose to healthy children.
 

We are also hopeful to provide news on supply in the next couple months.  We all realize that this is a difficult situation for everyone.

This document can be found on the CDC website at:

http://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/programs/vmbip/downloads/hib-vac-irr-508.doc 
